
Good Afternoon Students and Parents, 
 
I hope this email finds you and your family well, especially now 
more than ever during these unprecedented times. In an effort to 
take a break from CO-VID 19 and on a much more positive note, 
we are looking to begin scheduling for next year. Spring is in the 
air and you are being promoted from Junior to a Full-Fledged 
Aviator. These are exciting times and we, in the Guidance 
Department, are ready to take flight with you! 
 
Attached are a number of important documents that you will use 
as you begin to select the courses you are interested in taking 
during your Freshman year. The 2020-2021 Program of 
Studies contains a wealth of information regarding all of the 
courses the High School has to offer. Please read this document 
carefully and pay close attention to which courses Freshman are 
eligible to take next year. It is imperative you read through 
each course description to identify which classes best suits your 
needs/interests.  
 
Ms. Spataro, your school counselor, will begin building the course 
requests for next year but she needs your input on which electives 
you are interested in taking next year. 
The Freshmen Elective Course Selection Sheet is where you will 
make those selections. Students are encouraged to select their top 
four (4) choices from the available electives. We will do our very 
best to schedule you in to your top two choices but please be 
aware that it is not guaranteed. Your third and fourth selections 
will be used as alternate courses in the event one of your top picks 
doesn't fit in your schedule. The deadline to submit the 
Freshmen Elective Course Selection Sheet is Friday, April 
3rd.  



 
Ms. Spataro will email home a complete overview of the courses 
you are slated to take as a Freshmen. Your final schedule will be 
made available to you at the end of this school year/summer going 
into freshman year depending on the completion of the Master 
Schedule. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out 
to Ms. Spataro via email.  
 
Thank you, stay safe, and remember we are Aviator Strong! 
-- 
Vincent C. Aiello 
Supervisor of Guidance 
Hasbrouck Heights School District 
379 Boulevard 
Hasbrouck Heights, NJ 07604 
aiellovin@hhschools.org 
Phone: (201) 338-8811 

 


